
 
I want to express my support for this Bill which will help in the fight against 
human trafficking of vulnerable men, women and children in this province 
and against modern day slavery. 
  
I realise that one of the main reasons for people being trafficked into 
Northen Ireland is for sex and so clause 6 making it illegal to pay for sex 
will be a huge step forward in the battle. 
  
Thank you for taking the time to read this email, 
  
Hazel Allen 
 


